





ANNUAL REPORT

OF THE

FIRE DEPARTMENT

FOR THE YEAR 1910-11.

; Bosron, April 25, 1911.
Hon. Joun F. FITZGERALD, ;
Mayor of the City of Boston:

Sir,— I have the honor to submit herewith the
report of this department for the year February 1,
1910, to February 1, 1911.

During this period there have been three heads
of this department: February 1 to May 27, 1910,
Commissioner Samuel D. Parker; from May 27 to
September 16, 1910, Temporary Commissioner Francis
M. Carroll; from September 16, 1910, to February
1, 1911, Commissioner Charles D. Daly.

The loss has been heavy, exceeding $3,000,000.
This may be partly due to the growth of the city and
the increase in valuation. You will notice that the
number of alarms has increased from 3,784 to 4,063.

. Fire-FicuTING FORCE.

I beg to call attention to the necessity of increasing
the fire-fighting force of the city. It is no uncommon
sight to see the most important pieces of apparatus
in the city attending fires badly undermanned. With







